Corporate Compliance & Quality Assurance Department Welcomes New Employee



This week is National Corporate Compliance and Ethics Week, which is observed to celebrate and appreciate the importance of having an effective compliance program, following laws and regulations set by the government and following the policies and procedures set by each department at Liberty ARC.

This week also marks Jessica Murray's first week working at Liberty ARC as the new Corporate Compliance Audit Coordinator in the Corporate Compliance and Quality Assurance Department.

Jessica comes to us with a background in healthcare, regulatory compliance and paralegal work. She's held positions at Amsterdam Memorial and the law office of Bethany Schumann-McGhee.

She said she's excited to start working at Liberty ARC because she enjoys the people – staff and individuals alike – that surround her.

"Liberty ARC is a fun environment," Jessica said. "It's a great organization that I've been around my whole life; I've had friends and family that have worked here for many years and I'm excited to join the team."

In her free time Jessica enjoys painting. She paints the things she holds dearest to her heart – her home, her family and where she's from – Amsterdam. Jessica will be hosting an art show at the Amsterdam Free Library on Saturday, November 10th until noon, where we'll be showcasing some of her favorite creations. She also teaches painting classes to beginners and enjoys spending time with her son when he's home from college.